	Collection Systems Committee Report to BACWA Board
	Collection Systems Committee Meeting on: 5/25/17
Executive Board Meeting Date: 6/19/17
Committee Chairs: Justin Waples and Erin Smith


Committee Request for Board Action:  None
33 attendees representing 19 member agencies
	Regional Water Board Report-out
Mary Boyd and Michael Chee of the Regional Water Board attended the meeting to discuss enforcement priorities. In response to a question on how they select collection systems for inspection, they gave the following list of factors that they use in their ranking tool:
· SSO volume

· Number of SSos

· Number of category 1 SSOs

· Number of 50 gallon+ SSOs to surface water

· Number of total SSOs to surface water
· Whether an agency is up-to-date on certifications, questionnaires and SSMPs

· Pipe age

· Whether an agency participates in BACWA or CWEA

· Other institutional knowledge of agencies

A member asked about the Regional Water Board’s approach on Asset Management. The response was that they are not interested in how an agency chooses to manage its system as long is its performance is good. Mary and Michael will return to the committee in about a year to answer any other questions that arise.

	“Optimizing Collection System Performance” Presentation
Andy Morrison (AMC Consulting) provided a presentation covering the following topics:
· Don’t accept substandard Pipes, Manholes, and Lift/Pump Stations 
· Understand your current problems 

· Decide on appropriate corrective maintenance or R&R 
· Develop Annual and 5-10 year Plans 

· Find problems before they find you 
· Training and Assessments 
· Measurements and Audits
There was a discussion amongst committee members of the value of sharing SOPs between agencies.

	Committee Business

Erin Smith (City of Alameda) will take over as chair next year. The committee is looking for a new vice chair.   

	Next Collection System Committee Meeting

The next committee meeting will be held on September 28 at the Alameda Public Works offices. 


